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The Headquarters Fund currently sits at $774,905.
Your support will ensure that WI continues  

long into the future.

Honest differences are often a 
healthy sign of progress

~ Mahatma Ghandi

 To make a donation, contact the FWIO Provincial Office at 519-836-3078

Silver-Wood WI 
Kim Carney of Silver-Wood WI (Guelph Area) was one of the volunteers at the WI 
display table during the Halton Hills Community Open House held in February 
at the Georgetown Marketplace Mall. The volunteers did a great job promoting 
WI and two women were interested in the organization and attended the next 
Branch meeting.

Crediton WI 
Crediton WI (London Area) had a 
hopping good time when they made 
bunnies from work gloves! Pictured 
here with their cuddly friends are 
Alma Davey, Cheryl McLeod, Jean 
Neil, Chris Vanhie and Lois Brownlee. 
In the 2nd row is Ada Dietrich, 
Rosemary Neeb, Lois Hodgins, Joan 
Smith and Marjorie Johns. In the 3rd 
row is Dolores Shapton, Jane Dearing 
and Anne Cottel. 

Sudbury  
District 
Members of Sudbury District (Penage 
Road WI, Star of the North WI and 
Waters WI) collected items for Canada 
Comforts appeal for Haiti. Pictured 
with the 46 boxes they sent via 
transport to Victoria are June Brown, 
Elsie Jacobson, Joyce Nelson and 
Gloria Pakkala. 


